Doughty, Charlotte

From: Kathryn.McMahon@warwick.ac.uk

Sent: 13 December 2023 15:34

To: McMahon, Kathryn

Cc: Doughty, Charlotte; postgraduate.law, Resource; Law School Student Experience,
Resource

Subject: Mailing Group(s)'la-1a951,la-1a984'

Categories: Law - Student Email Archive

Dear LLM students,
Now that the teaching term is over | wanted to draw your attention to a few items:

University Closed

The University will be closed from Friday 22 December — Tuesday 2 January inclusive.

Assignments: Requests for Extensions

If you are seeking an extension for any of your January assignments, you must make your request in the usual way
via Tabula and upload supporting documentation.

Information on the process for seeking an extension can be found on the Personal Circumstances page Extension
section. Extension Requests will be processed on Friday 5 January.

Information and events on campus over the Christmas break

Warwick University and our student experience team are organising a number of events on campus over the
Christmas Break. Do think about joining in some of these activities if you are on campus over the holidays:
https://warwick.ac.uk/students/warwickpresents/

There is also much useful information about services on campus over Christmas at this
website: https://warwick.ac.uk/students/news/christmas/events.

Dr Ana Kedves also runs an event called Walk Talk Walk every Thursday, and this continues over the vacation period
- you are all welcome to attend.

If you want to share photos of what you are up to over the holiday, there's a photo competition running:
https://www.instagram.com/p/COtRVnbKVbt/

Well-being and Support

Please do make use of the services available during the Christmas break if you require well-being and support. All
the relevant information can be found here on the ‘Wellbeing Support during the Christmas vacation’ page

at https://warwick.ac.uk/students/news/christmas/wellbeing. The general University Wellbeing and Student
Support webpage can be found here: https://warwick.ac.uk/services/wss

Services are also available through the Law School well-being pages:

https://warwick.ac.uk/fac/soc/law/student-hub/support/




The Law School wellbeing team can be contacted on DSSW@warwick.ac.uk

For all postgraduate queries, please contact postgraduate.law@warwick.ac.uk

| wish you a very restful holiday season.

Kathryn McMahon



